
From: 

Sent: 

To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Karen, 

Ron S Jarmin (CENSUS/ADEP FED) [Ron.S.Jarmin@census.gov] 

2/6/2018 8:42:03 PM 

Kelley, Karen (Federal) 

Lamas, Enrique [enrique.lamas@census.gov] 

DOJ 

I spoke with Art Gary. He has spoken with DOJ leadership. They believe the letter requesting citizenship 
be added to the 2020 Census fully describes their request. They do not want to meet. 

Thanks 

Ron 

Sent from my iPhone 
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